
From: Dr. Fred McGhee  
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 1:03 PM 
To: Rivera, Andrew 
Subject: Re: Planning Commission Backup -- Rosewood Courts 
 
Understood.  Here it is: 
 
Please postpone Item #6 Rosewood Courts -C14H-2015-0008- Historic Zoning to the April 10, 
2018 meeting of the Planning Commission. 
 
Reason for request:  the postponement is necessary in order to give the Federal Advisory Council 
on Historic Preservation sufficient time to investigate potential violations of Section 106 and/or 
Section 110 of the National Historic Preservation Act at the Rosewood Courts property. 
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